
Date: 03/14/25 
 
RE: Lighting Upgrade Village Sports Fields, PR2501 – Request for information 
  
Thank you for your interest in the Village’s project. Highlighted responses to requests for information 
are listed below. Please note the list is a compilation of questions submitted from multiple Contractors 
and Suppliers.  
 
Previous RFI responses and addenda can be viewed at:  http://www.royalpalmbeachfl.gov/rfps 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher Marsh, P.E. 
Village Engineer 
Office: (561) 790-5131 
Village of Royal Palm Beach 
Engineering Department 
1050 Royal Palm Beach Boulevard 
Royal Palm Beach, FL 33411 
cmarsh@royalpalmbeachfl.gov 
 
 
 
From: Javier Godoy Granados <jgodoy@solarmaxtech.com>  
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 12:02 PM 
To: Tim DeLand <Tdeland@royalpalmbeachfl.gov> 
Cc: Erica Apostolos <eapostolos@solarmaxtech.com> 
Subject: Bid Inquiry - Lighting Upgrade Village Sports Fields 
RFI# 1 
 
 

1. Would there happen to be a pre-approval process for the LED sport lights? 
Or will the lights and specifications be considered/approved after bid 
opening? 
 
Response: The lights will be purchased under a separate agreement. This 
contract only includes the installation of the lights.  

mailto:cmarsh@royalpalmbeachfl.gov

